
July 10, 2015 - Omni Nashville Hotel
Nashville, TN

NASBA scholarships are available to one PROC 
member or Board representative if your Board 
would not otherwise be represented and does not 
have the travel funds available.
 
To receive funding, a request letter (or email) from 
the State Board President/Chair must be submitted 
to NASBA. Please direct your request to Rebecca 
Gebhardt, Associate Director, Regulatory Compli-
ance Programs at rgebhardt@nasba.org.

This NASBA support includes economy travel plus 
1-2 nights of lodging, as needed to accommodate 

�ights, for which original receipts must be provided. 
Registration for the PROC Summit is complimentary.

Other incidentals—such as meals, taxis, telephone, 
gratuities, etc. are not covered. Every attempt should 
be made to make airline reservations at least 21 days 
prior to departure to get the best rates. To ensure 
reimbursement for hotel fees, reservations must be 
made by June 5, 2015. 

Upon approval, a scholarship approval letter and 
reimbursement form will be provided. 

2015 Scholarship Information
Instructions to Request Scholarship


